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Public’s Assistance Needed in Burglary 

On June 18, 2013, at approximately 11:25 pm, two Black male suspects entered the Century Liquor Store 
located at 7522 East Grand Avenue through a side window. The suspects kicked open the office door and 
took property belonging to the owner. The picture below shows the two suspects inside the location. This 
offense is documented on service number 154029-A. 

 

Suspect one, looking up at the camera, is a Black male approximately 30 years of age with a beard. He 
was wearing a blue tee-shirt, white gloves and blue baseball cap with the letter A on the front. He has 
tattoos on both of his forearms. Suspect two is a Black male with a beard, who was wearing a long-sleeve 
blue sweatshirt, white gloves and baseball cap. The suspect vehicle is a blue 1990’s Chevy Tahoe with 
noticeable paint peeling on the hood. If you have any information regarding these suspects, please call 
Detective Pagel at 214-605-3844.  If you wish to remain anonymous, please contact Crime Stoppers at 
214-373-TIPS (8477).  
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